
Private 
Fostering 
Are you looking 
after someone 
else’s child?

If you care for 
someone else’s child 
for a period of more 
than 28 days this may 
be a Private Fostering 
Arrangement. 

Private foster carers 
and parents must notify 
the Local Authority 
about the arrangement. 
Information, support  
and advice can then  
be offered.  

For further information please 
contact Brighton & Hove City Council’s 
Children’s Services:

Tel: 01273 290400

Email: FrontDoorForFamilies@brighton-hove.gov.uk


